' LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

It 15 a real pleasure for the Editorial Committee of HOW to keep
producing this journal as 1t allows us to communicate with
English teachers 1n Colombia and abroad. As with ptevious
issues, one of our main concerns is to offer a wide range of
possibilities for the practice and learning of English as a second ot
foreign language. '

This year we have recetved more contributions for the journal
which indicates that we are paving the way for the indexation of
our journal in the near future. This 1s a goal that we hope to
accomplish with the support of our readers and contributors to
improve the standard of the teaching of English in Colombia and

hopetully overseas. '

This 1ssue includes a good selection of papers of fine stature that
tackle various topics both from a theoretical and a practical
perspective. Thus the articles here presented touch on such areas
like the communicative approach, writing strategtes and processes,
studies on learning styles and strategies, culture, CALL, and
different proposals on content- based instruction.

We hope our readers will enjoy both this year’'s ASOCOPI
Congress and this editton of HOW.



